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SANEX

PRO-5 PLUS

ULV CONCENTRATE INSECTICIDE

A MOSQUITO AND BLACKFLY ADULTICIDING CONCENTRATE FOR 
ULV FOGGING

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN     5.0%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE   25.0%

REGISTRATION NUMBER 15288

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

SANEX INC. 
2695 SLOUGH STREET 
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO 

L4T 1G2

DIRECTIONS:

ULV APPLICATION:  Treat terrain with 2.2 to 2.75 mg of d-trans
allethrin and 11 to 15 grams of piperonyl butoxide per hectare.
Best results are obtained by application when there is a slight
breeze of 8 km per hour or less.  Fog with the breeze so that the
wind will carry the fog from the roads or paths into the areas to
be treated.  Repeat applications as needed to obtain desired
reduction in adult mosquito population.

POWER BACK PACK FOGGERS:

PRO-5 ULV CONCENTRATE INSECTICIDE can also be used in back pack
mist blowers such as the SOLS # 423.  Treat terrain with 2.2 to
2.75 grams of d-trans allethrin and 11 to 15 grams of piperonyl
butoxide per hectare. 

Dilute 1 part of PRO-5 PLUS ULV CONCENTRATE INSECTICIDE with 6.5



parts of oil (by weight) to give a solution containing .67% d-
trans allethrin plus 3.35% piperonyl butoxide.  Fog this solution
at the rate of 500 mL per hectare based on an 8 meter killing
swath.  Walk at a steady pace to give an accurate delivery.

PRECAUTIONS:

Keep out of reach of children and pets.  Do not contaminate any
body of water containing fish with spillages of this concentrate. 
Mix this concentrate will in drum before use.  Keep container
closed when not in use.  Store in a cool, dry place.  Product
contains Petroleum Distillate.  Do not store, pour or use near
open flame.  Wear a mask or respirator when applying the mist.

DISPOSAL AND DECONTAMINATION:

After use make the empty container unsuitable for further use by
crushing/  Dispose of container in an approved land fill site in
accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on the
disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills,
contact the regional office of Environmental Protection,
Environment Canada.

FIRST AID:

For skin contact, wash with soap and water.  If swallowed, get
prompt medical attention.  Danger:  This product contains
Petroleum Distillates.  Do not ingest.  If ingested do not induce
vomiting.  If patient is unconscious give him air.  Obtain
medical attention immediately.

TOXICOLOGY:

Treatment for the various reactions is symptomatic.

NON-WARRANTY:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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